This quarter’s demands for rates and Government rent have been posted.

Demands are in a new look.

Please refer to the attached explanatory leaflet for details.

The total amount due is shown on the demand.

Be sure to pay by January 28 or you'll have to pay a surcharge.

Property owners must ensure that the rates and Government rent in respect of their
properties are paid on time.

If you haven't received the demand please call the Rating and Valuation Department
enquiry hotline on 2152 0111.



